
From: Hattevik, Kerry 
Sent: 7/12/2010 9:51:05 AM 
To: jf2@cpuc.ca.gov (jf2@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Call at 10 

Julie, 

Meredith Allen will join the call at 10. 

Let's use the call in number: 

Redacted 

Redacted 

Talk to you soon. 

Kerry 

Kerry Hattevik | Director of West Market Affairs 

NextEra Energy Resources 

O: 510.898.1847 | M: 510.221.8765 

e-mail: kerry.hattevik@nexteraenergy.com 

mailto:jf2@cpuc.ca.gov

